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Carpentry Pathway Students Partner with 
Nix-Fowler Constructors, Inc. 

 

 

 

Nix-Fowler has been a key partner in CTAE by providing students with real-world opportunities 
to attain the necessary skills required in the commercial construction industry. First, Nix-Fowler 
purchased supplies and equipment for two carpentry programs, second they arranged for 20+ 
students to be OSHA trained and certified, and third now several students are interning on a job 
site. Carpentry pathway students Eddie Sanders, Sergio Salazar, Cameron Tye and Mario 
Cardenas from Jonesboro High School are interning with Nix-Fowler Constructors, Inc. 
completing the renovation project at Arnold Elementary School. Students are able to apply their 
knowledge to the construction world of work! The school plans to open Fall 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Raymond Richards, Carpentry instructor, Jonesboro High School (top center), and carpentry 
students touring program partner Nix-Fowler Constructors work site. The tour began with a 
safety training (bottom left) by construction site safety personnel. Summer Intern (bottom right) 
working at the job site of Arnold Elementary School. 

https://spark.adobe.com/page/k8oBGkRvW5JpL/

